
RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Board of Education 

 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
 
 
The Board of Education of the Riverside Unified School District will conduct a public 
hearing declaring the District’s intention to grant an Easement and Right-of-Way to the 
Riverside County Transportation Commission for a temporary construction easement 
at 700 Highlander Drive. 

 
 
 

BOARD ROOM 
6735 Magnolia Avenue 

Riverside, CA 92506 
November 13, 2012 – 5:30 

p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Questions and/or comments should be directed to Mr. Michael H. Fine, Deputy 
Superintendent, at (951) 788-7135 ext. 80423. 


